
WATER CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORT  
The Minnesota Department of Health has released the 2023 Consumer Confidence Report 
for the drinking water for the City of Ghent.  This report “will not” be distributed to each 

residence or published in the newsletter or newspaper.  You can receive a copy of this report 
at the Ghent City Office at 107 North Chapman or request that a copy be sent or emailed to 
you by calling the city office.  The report is also available for viewing on the city website at 

ghentmn.gov 
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 PET LICENSE RENEWAL:  The $10 fee per dog or cat has been added  
to your monthly billing.  Please contact me if your billing is incorrect.   
I also need the following information brought to the city office or  
emailed to me at dawn@ghentmn.com 

• A COPY OF YOUR CURRENT VACCINATION RECORDS 
• THE TAG # ON YOUR PET’S COLLAR.  

Our city ordinance requires that all animals have leashes at all times.  Please clean up after 
your pets as you walk them and keep them off private property.  Having a pet is a privilege… 
we appreciate your cooperation with and understanding for the importance of this program. 
 


